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Aloha Chairman Galuteria, vice chair Ryan and members of the Committee
on Hawaiian Affairs. I am Soulee Stroud, president of the Association of
Hawaiian Civic Clubs here to testify in support of SCR147.

Mr. Chairman, this issue is not new and it seems as though the Association
of Hawaiian Civic Clubs has been supporting it for a number of years. We
have no reason to stop now, but are hopeful that with a change in State
administration meaningful discussions will take place leading to a resolution
of these unresolved claims.

We urge the passage of this measure. Mahalo.
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